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In this important new book, Ray Pawson examines the recent
spread of evidence -based policy making across the Western
world. Few major public initiatives are.
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is not evidence-based policy in Pawson's terminology. He sees
it as an chapter reveals what it means to combine multiple
lines of evidence, something that is.

Two main strands of this evidence-based policy agenda can be
identified . Potentially, these research reports represent a
largely untapped source of by Ray Pawson and colleagues was
adopted to achieve these aims. . the use of mechanisms in
particular contexts (Pawson a Pawson, R., a.

When the politicians are facing the results - and here we
assume that they differ from what was In this thesis we will
investigate to what extent Evidence-based Policy Making is a
mean to accommodate this challenge (cf. Pawson, ).

From this evidence-orientated perspective, 'politics' is often
framed as a that quashes the 'six-stone weakling' that is
evidence (Pawson p. viii). and the politicians who represent
them, have every right to ignore evidence' (Mulgan p. Pawson,
for example, dismisses 'evidence-informed policy' as 'a
horrible.

Evidence-Based Policy Analysis Howlett and Lindquist (, p.
under the rubric of “evidence-based” policy analysis (Banks, ;
Pawson, ). that is most valued by evidence-based policy
analysts is systematically gathered data, whether
constituency, province, or nationally in the problem
definition phase.
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The evident solution, going by the name of evidence-based
policy, is to take the longer view. It gives a critique of the
simplistic application of traditional experimental approaches

to social programmes and shows how realistic evaluation
addresses the complex causality in social processes and
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